
JACKSON PARISH WATERSHED MINUTES 

 

The Jackson Parish Watershed met Thursday, January 19, 2017, at 6 PM in the Weston Fire 

Station.  Present: Mr. Lavelle Smith, Mr. Rayo Baker, Mr. Benson Bagwell, and Mr. Lynn 

Tubb. Members absent were Mr. James Davis. Mr. Dennis Clary and Mr. Billy Moore have 

resigned the district for personal reasons. Invocation was given by Mr. Smith. 

Motion Mr. Tubb, second Mr. Baker to approve the minutes of November 11, 2016. 

Motion approved. 

Motion Mr. Tubb, second Mr. Bagwell to approve the 2017 budget. Motion approved. 

Motion Mr. Baker, second Mr. Bagwell to dedicate an area of the parking lot, across 

from Spillway boat launch, as a “No Parking” zone. Motion approved. 

Motion Mr. Tubb, second Mr. Bagwell to advertise for bids to replace fence around 

Spillway parking lot. Motion approved. 

Motion Mr. Rayo, second Mr. Bagwell to refer the one bid for the handicapped pier to 

the engineer for advice. Motion approved. 

The request to pay a consultation fee regarding collecting fees from utility customers 

around Caney Lake was tabled, 

The discussion to help pave Maple Street was tabled. 

Motion Mr. Tubb, second Mr. Bagwell to approve a boathouse to Justin Tilly, 602 Hwy 505, 

Jonesboro. Motion approved. 

Motion Mr. Baker, second Mr. Bagwell to adjourn. Motion approved. Time 6:54 PM. 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 16, 2017, at 6:00 PM.  


